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LETTER OF RESIGNATION 
 

To: 
- The General Meeting of Shareholders of Port of Hai Phong 

Joint Stock Company; 
- The Board of Management of Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock 

Company. 
 

My name is Do Vu Linh 

Citizen ID Card No. 022089010510 issued on December 09th 2022 by the Police 
Department on Administrative Management of Social Order. 

At the 2024 Annual General Meeting of Shareholders, I was elected as an Independent 
Member of the Board of Management for a five-year term from 2024 to 2029. During 
my tenure, I have made every effort to fulfill my duties to serve the Company and the 
interests of the shareholders. However, due to my personal reasons, I am writing this 
letter to request the General Meeting of Shareholders and the Board of Management of 
Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company to consider and approve my resignation from 
the position of Independent Member of the Board of Management of Port of Hai Phong 
Joint Stock Company for the 2024 - 2029 term. 

I hereby commit to taking full responsibility for the work I have undertaken during my 
time in office and to handing over all documents and work in accordance with the 
Company’s Charter and Internal Regulations. 

I respectfully request the General Meeting of Shareholders and the Board of 
Management of Port of Hai Phong Joint Stock Company to consider and approve my 
request. 

Sincerely, 

 Ha Long, April 18th 2025 

Applicant 

 

(Signed) 

 

Do Vu Linh 

 

 

 




